

Woodfall Primary School Woodfall Lane Little Neston CH64 4BT t 0151 338 2288 f 0151 353 1402 w www.woodfall.cheshire.sch.uk e admin@woodfall.cheshire.sch.uk

6 March 2014

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 1 Literacy Workshop

As a school we are very grateful for the time that you give to help children with their learning.

We would like to offer you the opportunity to come into school for an informal meeting to learn more about our approach to teaching reading and writing. The meeting will be informative, interactive and provide you with some useful tips for supporting your child at home.

The workshop will take place on Friday 21 March 2014 at 9.15am. Please indicate on the slip below if you are able to attend and return it to the school office.

Yours sincerely

M-Harrahell	B
Mrs Harrahill & Mrs	Sheehy
Class Teachers	

Mrs Helen Hough Headteacher

To: Mrs Harrahill & Mrs Sheehy, Woodfall Primary School, Little Neston

Name:

- ☐ I am able to attend the literacy workshop on Friday 21 March 2014 at 9.15am.
- ☐ I am unable to attend the literacy workshop on Friday 21 March 2014 at 9.15am.

Signed:















